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I strongly oppose this bill. Mail-in voting allows all eligible voters to cast their ballots in 

a safe, easy, and thoughtful way. There is no data that suggests this way of voting 

has caused problems, but we know that making it mandatory for everyone to go to a 

polling place on one day leaves many voters out, including those with transportation, 

child care, work, or mobility issues. Voting is our Constitutional right and the 

foundation of our democracy. If we all truly believe in democracy, making it easy to 

vote needs to be a priority. 


